
ST. CATHERINE  OF  SIENA  ROMAN  CATHOLIC  CHURCH   

February 1, 2015 ðFourth Sunday in Ordinary Time  

ALL ARE WELCOMED TO OUR PARISH ! 
We are so pleased that you chose to celebrate with us this weekend. We warmly 
invite you to active participation in our liturgical celebration. Please feel free to 
approach one of our Ministers of Hospitality if you are in need of any assistance. No 
matter what your present status in the Catholic Church, your current family or 
marital situation, your past or present religious affiliation; no matter what your 
personal history, age, background, sexual orientation, gender, race, or color; no 
matter what your self -image or self-esteem: YOU are invited, welcomed, accepted, 
loved, and respected at St. Catherine of Siena Church in Ithaca, New York. 

The mission of St. Catherine of Siena Parish 
is to inspire, engage, and nurture our community through 

worship, witness, and service. 

La misión de la parroquia de Sta. Catalina es  

inspirar, cuidar y motivar la participación de nuestra 
comunidad a través del culto, testimonio y servicio. 

PARISH  MISSION  STATEMENT 

St. Catherine of Siena Church is a Tompkins County Living Wage Employer  

UNITE   
 

Most people, Catholic or not, spend a good amount of time when vacationing in Europe visiting churches. Who, 
when visiting Koln in Germany, hasnõt gone to the Cathedral? Or when visiting Paris, doesnõt stop at Notre 
Dame? Of course we do. We are amazed at their architecture, the quality of their art, and their longevity; but we 
also marvel that simple, ordinary people living so long ago would believe so strongly and sacrifice so much to 
build them.  

Our buildings ñchurches and schools, convents and parish hallsñ
tell stories of who we are as Catholics in a particular time and place. 
Our own Church was built not that long ago, but it too was built by 
ordinary people who had a vision of what was necessary for this part 
of Tompkins County and were willing to make the sacrifices 
necessary to get it built. We know or knew some of these people and 
they are just like us. They valued their Catholic faith a great deal and 
knew that something new was necessary here in order for faith to 
continue to flourish in this corner of the world. And flourish it has. 
St. Catherine of Siena Parish has grown so much that we are now in 
a privileged position.  

It is our turn to build something new.  Our Catholic faith has been 
planted in us by family and friends and strangers we have shared a 
pew with. We have learned in classrooms we didnõt build, celebrated 
the Eucharist in churches constructed by others. A generation from now, those who belong to St. Catherine of 
Siena Parish may not know our names, or truly appreciate the sacrifices that were made, but they will have a 
Parish Center that will help them grow in faith and celebrate as a community. This will be our legacy.  

Next weekend we will be launching our Unite campaign, designed to raise the needed funds to build a new 
Parish Center. It is a big project and one that we have been dreaming about and working on for over ten years. 
The time has finally arrived for us to move forward ñto raise the needed money so that we can have a building 
that will serve us now and for generations to come.  

We will put information in your hands next weekend ñinformation that will help us unite our community, unite 
our buildings, and unite us closer to the work of the Kingdom.   

 



MINISTRY  TEAM 
Pastor 
Rev. Joseph Marcoux, fmarcoux@dor.org 
 

Pastoral Associate 
Ann Marie Eckert, ameckert@dor.org 
 

Director of Liturgical Music  
Sherry Scanza, sherry.scanza@gmail.com 
 

Coordinator of Faith Formation  
Ashley Blank, ablank@dor.org 
 

Coordinator of Volunteer Ministry  
Patricia Sipple, psipple@dor.org 
 

Communications Coordinator  
Jane Bonassar, jbonassar@dor.org 
 

Director of Finance & Administration  
Lawrence Wasser, lwasser@dor.org 
 

Bookkeeper  
Susan Dean, sdean@dor.org 
 

Organist  
Erika Vrabel-Linsdell  
 

Administrative Assistant  
June Haynor, istcathe@dor.org 
 

Maintenance Technician  
Jerome Srb 
 

Housekeeper  
Diane Tordel  
 

TRUSTEES 
Frank Fetsko, Kristin Campagnolo  
 

COUNCIL  CHAIRS  
Pastoral Council : Eileen Gravani 
Finance Council : Joe Kiely 
 

NEW PARISHIONERS  
Welcome to our parish community! Registration packets 
are available at all church entrances and at the office.  
 

STEWARDSHIP  
Our Sister Parish  
We enjoy an ongoing exchange of people and prayer with 
St. Anthonyõs in the Dominican Republic. Donations to 
the òloose change bowlsó located at each Church entrance 
provide meals and education for over 100 children at the 
parish day care center.  
 

Almsgiving  
10% or more of all donations we receive go to the poor 
and needy. 
 

Clothing for the Needy  
Clean used clothing in good condition accepted 24/7 at 
the shed adjacent to the parking lot. 

MASS SCHEDULE 
Weekend Mass Schedule  
Saturday: 5 p.m. 
Sunday: 9 & 11:30 a.m. 
Mass in Spanish: 4th Sunday of the month, 5:30 p.m. 
 

Daily Mass Schedule  
Monday: 5:30 p.m. 
Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday: 9 a.m. 
Brookdale Senior Living: 4th Tuesday of the month, 10:15 a.m. 
 

Accommodations:  
Gluten-free hosts are available; notify a staff member. 
Personal listening receivers are available from the Sacristy. 
 

SACRAMENTS 
Reconciliation  
Saturday at 4 p.m. or by appointment  
 

Infant Baptisms  
Weõre so happy about the new addition to your family. 
Parents participate in a preparation program prior to baptism. 
Please contact the office three months prior to the baptism.  
 

Marriage  
Congratulations on your engagement! As with the other 
sacraments, prior preparation is necessary. Please contact the 
office at least six months before the wedding.  
 

Anointing of the Sick/Visitation  
Please contact the office for arrangements for individual 
anointing or for a visitation to someone who is sick or 
homebound. For emergencies after hours, please call Fr. Joe at 
585-747-3649. Families should alert the Parish Office when 
family members are in the hospital. Hospitals are no longer 
able to provide parishes with this information. If you would 
like to have someone prayed for at Mass and/or added to the 
Prayer Corner in the bulletin, we invite you to call the Parish 
Office at 257-2493.  
 

Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults (R.C.I.A.)  
For information on becoming Catholic, or questions about the 
Catholic faith, contact Ann Marie Eckert.  
 

Holy Orders  
For information about vocations, contact Carol Dady with the 
Diocesan Office of Vocation Awareness at 585-461-2890 or 
vocations@dor.org. 
 

PRAYER OPPORTUNITIES  
Eucharistic Adoration  
Wednesdays at 7 p.m. & Fridays at 9:30 a.m. in the Church 
 

Rosary 
Fridays at 5 p.m. in the Church 
 

Prayer Groups  
Centering Prayer and Ignatian Prayer Groups meet 
throughout the month. Small Christian Communities also 
meet weekly. For more information, call Ann Marie Eckert.  

St. Catherine of Siena Parish 
302 St. Catherine Circle, Ithaca, New York 14850 

607-257-2493 
www.stcathofsiena.org  /  www.facebook/stcatherinesithaca 

Office Hours: Mon.ïFri. 9 a.m.ï 4 p.m. (closed for lunch at 1 p.m.)  
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            STEWARDSHIP  OF TREASURE 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CATHOLIC  MINISTRIES  APPEAL 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SCRIPTURE  READINGS  
 

Today 
Dt 18:15-20; 1 Cor 7:32-35; Mk 1:21-28 
 

Next Sunday 
Jb 7:1-4, 6-7; 1 Cor 9:16-19, 22-23; Mk 1:29-39 
 
 

òôThe people were astonished at his teaching, for he taught 
them as one having authority and not as the scribes.õó (Mk 
1:22) 
 

PRAYER CORNER 
 

Please hold in prayer those who are sick: 

Jossie Brissee, Cliff Rippe, Liz Colucci, Laura Ann 
McClure, Jacy Conaway, Ann Morin, Gary Vrabel, 
Joyce Tessier, Laurie Konwinski, Ed Konwinski, 
Michael Billing, Marge Fernan, Alfonso Lentini, 
Mary Ellen Carollo, Gail Cooney, and Giana 
Lesselrott. 
 
Please hold in prayer those who have died in the 
peace of Christ: 
Robert Gay 

    WHATôS HAPPENINGðFEBRUARY 2ï8  

Monday, February 2 
5:30 p.m. TEACHING  MASS 
7:00 p.m. Scripture Study 
Tuesday, February 3 
8:00 a.m. Facilities Committee 
9:00 a.m. MASS: Joseph Barnaba by Jeannie Barnaba 
4:00 p.m. Youth Choir 
7:00 p.m. Liturgy Committee  
7:30 p.m. St. Catherineõs Book Club 
Wednesday, February 4 
9:00 a.m. COMMUNION  SERVICE  
7:00 p.m. Eucharistic Adoration 
Thursday, February 5 
9:30 a.m. Meeting Christ in Prayer 
12:00 p.m. Tattoos on the Heart Book Discussion 
7:30 p.m. Adult Choir  
Friday, February 6 
9:00 a.m. COMMUNION  SERVICE 
9:30 a.m. Strength Training 
5:00 p.m. Praying the Rosary 

Saturday, February 7 
9:00 a.m. AA 
1:00 p.m. First Reconciliation 
4:00 p.m. Sacrament of Reconciliation 
5:00 p.m. MASS: Margaret Eddy by Kim Hardy-Edwards 
6:00 p.m. Cabaret 
Sunday, February 8 
9:00 a.m. MASS: Alice òTuttaó Colquitt by Jeanne & Mike 
 Luzzi and Our Parishioners 
9:15 a.m. Childrenõs Liturgy of the Word 
10:15 a.m. Childrenõs Faith Formation 
10:15 a.m. Social Hour 
11:30 a.m. MASS: Ann Estby by Loisanne Thomas 
12:30 p.m. Social Hour 
2:00 p.m. First Eucharist  Sacramental Prep 
4:00 p.m. Middle School Youth Group 
4:00 p.m. High School Youth Group 
 

OFFERTORY INCOME , January 25, 2015 

Collection: $5,571 

EFT Donations: $1,067 

Mailed -in Donations: $2,458 

TOTAL : $9,096 

WEEKLY BUDGET : $10,577 

VARIANCE :  - ($1,481) 

Support for Catholic Schools: $1,508 
Spanish Mass: $56 
 

Dominican Republic Bowls: $194 
Dominican Republic Bowls Weekly Budget: $250 
Variance:  - ($56) 



 

 

200 C LUB  
200 Club tickets are going fast! Tickets can be 
purchased after Masses this weekend and at the social 
hours next weekend. Our 200 Clubõs goal for this year 
is to help create a play area behind the school and to 
purchase computers to be used within the Portál de 
Bel®n and by the youth of St. Anthonyõs parish. If you 
are not familiar with the 200 Club, it is designed to 
help raise significant funds for a specific project 
within the Dominican Republic and to create a sense 
of ownership and fun among the participants. The 
fun part for you is that you have many chances to win 
$100 or more, with drawings weekly for 10 weeks. 
You also get to come to the 200 Club dinner on April 
25, where you have additional chances to win 
moneyñand, more important, hear more about our 
sister parish in Monte Plata.  
 

FIRST  RECONCILIATION  
Please keep our children in your prayers in the 
coming weeks, as 54 of our children receive the 
Sacrament of Reconciliation for the first time. The first 
group of children received the Sacrament last 
Saturday. Another group gathers this Saturday, and 
the final group will gather next Saturday for their 
First Reconciliations. Many thanks to their parents 
and our catechists for preparing them for this special 
day.  
 

TEACH US TO PRAY DAY 
After our very successful Teach Us to Pray Day last 
year, we decided to make it an annual event. It will 
take place on Saturday, February 28, from 12ð5 p.m. 
Again this year there will be a variety of workshops 
to choose from (three rounds) and an opportunity for 
the Sacrament of Reconciliation and prayer and 
adoration in the Church. More information will be 
coming, but please save the date.  
 

ASH WEDNESDAY SOUP SUPPERð 
FEBRUARY 18  
No, that date is not a misprint! Lent is fast 
approaching, and once again we 
will host a simple soup supper 
after the 5:45 p.m. Mass on Ash 
Wednesday, February 18. We 
need volunteers for setup, 
cleanup, and making soup (recipe 
will be provided.) Please contact 
Jeanne Luzzi at 257-5388. 

Parish-Wide Opportunities  
 

TEACHING  MASS  
Once again we will be hosting a Teaching Mass for all 
who wish to learn a little more about our Catholic 

Mass. It will take place on 
Monday, February 2, beginning 
at 5:30 p.m. It will probably last 
about 90 minutes. Fr. Joe will do a 
whole explanation of the Mass 
and the òstuffó of Mass 
(vestments, furniture, etc.) and 

answer questions prior to starting the Mass, so you 
should feel free to eat prior to coming.  
 

TATTOOS ON THE HEART 
We hope that you are enjoying Fr. Greg Boyleõs 
Tattoos on the Heart. We will be discussing the book 
during (1) our Life and Faith Session this  Sunday, 

February 1, from 10:15ð11:15 a.m.; (2) the Book Club 
meeting on Tuesday, February 3, from 7:30ð9 p.m.; 
and (3) on Thursday, February 5, from 12ð2 p.m. 
(bring your lunch).  
 

WOMENôS EQUALITY  ACT: LEARN MORE 
WITH  SUZANNE STACK 
Each year, we, as Catholics, are asked to be an 
advocate with the New York State Legislature about 
an issue that needs our attention. This year we have a 
very clear focusñthe Womenõs Equality Act. To help 
us better understand the provisions within this Act, 
both those that are life-affirming to women as well as 

the one that would expand 
abortion in the state, we have 
invited Suzanne Stack to St. 
Catherineõs. Suzanne is the 
Coordinator of Life Issues for 
Catholic Charities. She will be 
presenting on Wednesday, 

February 11, from 7ð8:30 p.m. in 
the Parish Center. This presentation gives all of us an 
opportunity to better understand this particular issue, 
as well as insight into how we can influence our 
political leaders about issues we feel strongly about. 
There is a great deal we can learn about our sisters 
here in New York State and their particular 
challenges by understanding the needs that each of 
the life-giving provisions addresses. We hope we will 
see you here!  

A vibrant Catholic Community where all are welcomed, challenged, and supported in their lifeõs journey.  
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LIGHT  WEIGH  RETURNS 
Light Weigh Scriptural growth program welcomes 
new and returning members at Immaculate 
Conception Church weekly.  The original 12-week 
Scripture study DVD series will be offered, geared 
toward helping those who struggle with food.   Come 
learn about time-honored saints of our Church, grow 
together in our faith, and receive support for weight 
loss. A minimum of 6 people to form a group is 
required and there is a cost for course 
materials.  Contact Pat at 273-5277 or pober@me.com. 

 

Adult Faith News  
 

LIFE  AND FAITH  SESSIONS 
This week our Life and Faith Session will give us an 

opportunity to discuss Tattoos on the 
Heart, the parish book for 2015. Life 
and Faith Sessions take place from 
10:15ð11:15 a.m. in the Parish Center.  
 

SCRIPTURE  STUDY 
All are welcome to join in a seven-week Scripture 
Study on Introduction to the Bible. Using resources 
from the Little Rock Scripture Study program, 
participants will grow in their understanding of the 
Bibleñlearning to find their way around the Bible, 
developing a better understanding of the themes and 
writing styles, and gaining insights about Catholic 
use and interpretation of the Bible. Scripture Study 
will take place on Mondays from 7 ð8:30 p.m. The cost 
for the books is $20. Please contact Carla Marceau at 
carla.marceau@gmail.com. If you missed the first 
meeting on January 26 due to snow, please feel free to 
come to the second meeting on Monday, February 2.  
 

Childrenõs/Youth Ministry 
 

ñIN THE LOOPò WITH  THE HIGH  SCHOOL 
YOUTH MINISTRY   
For this weekõs High School Youth Ministry session 
the youth will explore Random Acts of Kindness and 
how these actions illustrate living as a disciple. They 
will prepare to celebrate Random Acts of Kindness 
Week for the first week of February. For the following 
Sunday, February 8, the high schoolers will dive into 
preparing for Lent with a session titled òReady é Set 
é Lent!ó Youth will participate in different activities 
to help them focus their sights on Lent, from both a 
personal and a Church perspective. 

MIDDLE  SCHOOL YOUTH MINISTRY  
The Middle School youth will be discussing a pastoral 
care topic focused on how to make good decisions 
and deal with peer pressure. The session is titled 
òDeal or No Deal? Dealing with Peer Pressure.ó It will 
serve as a tool to encourage them to be positive 
Christian examples for their peers and to help lead 
others to make good moral choices. In this session a 
distinction will be made between good and bad peer 
pressure. For the following session on Sunday, 
February 8, the middle schoolers will be working in 
their books to prepare for Lent.  
 

Stewardship Opportunities  
  

DOMINICAN  REPUBLIC  NEEDS 
As you know, we have two trips going to the 
Dominican Republic in the next two months. Besides 
the many first aid and medical supplies that you have 
been donating, one of the biggest needs is for diapers. 
They are expensive and low quality in the D.R., and 
so we always try to bring as many as possible with us 
when we go. Size 3 is most needed, but others are 
helpful as well. Additionally, if you have old luggage 
(large) that you are not using anymore, we can pack it 
with donations for the D.R. and leave it down there. 
Your help is greatly appreciated.  
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Dominican Republic News  
 

LETTER OF THANKS  FROM FR. RON  
For the sake of our world I wish you (and 
myself) a singing heartñnot only at this season 
of songs, but on every day of the coming year. 

In 2014 the Foundation received just over 
$300,000 in donations for the work of the 
Foundation and for specific projects in the D.R. 
Just under $300,000 was spent on childrenõs 
lunches, latrines, chapels, renovations, 
microfinance, nuns, ball fields, dorms, 
education, and numerous other projects for the 
very poorest children.  

With a very grateful heart for all you have and 
continue to  make possible for òmy grandkidsó 
here in the Dominican Republic, thank you, and 
I wish for you the best in this time of God -given 
joy. 

ñFr. Ron Gaesser 
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